

Leipski, Tina (UTC)

From: Richard League <releague@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 10:57 AM
To: Leipski, Tina (UTC)
Subject: Re: YOUR PENDING AUTO TRANSPORTATION APPLICATION

Hi Tina,

I would like to withdraw our application at this time. I don't have a definite timeline of when we could start service and it appears that meeting the remaining requirements for receiving the Certificate would be difficult under those circumstances. When we get to that point I will contact you about renewing our application.

Thank you for your time and advice.

Richard League
Luxury Express Ltd.

From: "Leipski, Tina (UTC)" <TLeipski@utc.wa.gov>
To: Richard League <releague@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2012 8:11 AM
Subject: RE: YOUR PENDING AUTO TRANSPORTATION APPLICATION

Hi Richard,

Normally, we don't put applications on the public docket if the company isn't ready to operate. In most cases, they are already operating and find out they need a certificate.

Do you have any idea of a time frame for the buses to be purchased? It sounds like you still want to go through with this service, you just don't have the equipment? We normally don't hold pending applications more than 60 days so if it's going to be longer, you might want to withdraw.

Please let me know how you want me to proceed with this application.

Sincerely,

Tina Leipski
Utilities & Transportation Commission
Licensing Services
360-664-1170
fax 360-586-1181

From: Richard League [mailto:releague@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2012 4:17 PM
To: Leipski, Tina (UTC)
Subject: Re: YOUR PENDING AUTO TRANSPORTATION APPLICATION

Tina,

I will send you the three support statements next week. The problem we may have is that we have no vehicle at this time. I have been waiting to make sure we were approved for the Certificate before crossing that threshold. These buses are very expensive - \$600,000 - and I don't want to take on that expense before we know we will be approved to operate. Consequently, we cannot get a Certificate of Insurance without a vehicle to insure and also there is no vehicle to inspect.

When I talked to Penny yesterday she voiced some frustration that I was not prepared to operate. But we are not an existing transportation company with the infrastructure in place to begin operating quickly and I can't say exactly when that would be.

If this is an insurmountable obstacle, let me know and I will withdraw my application.

Richard League
Luxury Express Ltd.

From: "Leipski, Tina (UTC)" <TLeipski@utc.wa.gov>
To: "releague@yahoo.com" <releague@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2012 1:27 PM
Subject: YOUR PENDING AUTO TRANSPORTATION APPLICATION

Mr. League,

I have been informed from one of our staff member that you may not want to continue with this application to receive an Auto Transportation Certificate for your business.

If this is the case, you can withdraw your application. I will need it in writing. If you do withdraw, there will be no refund since your application has already gone through the public docket process.

If you would like to proceed with the application, we will need at least three Support Statements as well as insurance. Once I receive the insurance, we would schedule an inspection of your vehicle(s).

Please let me know how you want me to proceed with this application.

Any questions, feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Tina Leipski
Utilities & Transportation Commission
Licensing Services
360-664-1170
fax 360-586-1181